
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

CITY OF CLAIRTON
DANGEROUS STRUCTUTRES

AND NUISANCE
ORDINANCE

SECTIONS 247.1 – 247.5 OF
THE CLAIRTON CITY CODE

Public notice is hereby given
that the City of  Clairton will
conduct a public hearing on
Thursday,  April  4th,  2024  at
5:00  p.m.,  prevailing  time in
the Council Chambers of the
Clairton  City  Hall,  551
Ravensburg Blvd., Clairton, Pa.
15025 to determine whether
the  following  structure
constitutes  a  dangerous
structure and nuisance under
the Dangerous Structures and
Nuisance  Ordinance  of  the
City of Clairton Code codified
in sections 247.1 – 247.5 and
should  be  demolished  and
removed:

557 Miller Avenue –
879-H-125

763 Miller Avenue –
879-S-122

The public is invited to attend
the  Public  Hearing  and
present necessary testimony.

Howard J. Bednar
City Manager


